CTE Liaisons: DAS meeting 12/12/16 as result of Strong Workforce discussion
Response Requested!

At Monday’s district senate meeting there agreement in requesting reassigned time for the CTE
Liaisons in each colleges workplan.

Please take a look at the statement below President Shaw has crafted for us and provide your
thoughts so we all submit the same statement.

Statement:

At the District Academic Senate meeting on Dec 12, 2016, the DAS heard a request to secure
reassigned time for CTE liaisons who are working on the Strong Workforce Program (SWfP). In
review of what several colleges across the state have shared, and in recognition of the vital
role that CTE liaisons will play in the coming development of the SWfP, the DAS is hereby
recommending that each SMCCCD college’s SWFP plan include funding to support the CTE
liaisons with 40% FLC reassigned time.

CTE Liaisons:

College of San Mateo: Diana Bennett

Canada College: Patty Hall

Skyline College: Barbara Corzonkoff and Ronda Wimmer



